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Comments: I might comment again on this Forest Service page again after the meeting. My first comment was

made before they posted the Master Development Plan. I have done a little more homework since first

commenting. This new resort significantly expands the footprint/land usage of the current lodge and buildings. It

most definitely will impact the area, wildlife habitat, and the lake more than the existing resort does. There will be

more sewer and water use. There will be more traffic on area roads. There will be more foot traffic on trails and in

the permitted area. There will be fewer trees. There will be more noise. There will be disruption to wildlife

corridors and habitat. There will be more conflict between humans and wildlife. There are pros and cons to

everything. I'm no expert. These folks have done their homework. Change is inevitable, but this is being fast

tracked. It wont hurt to slow things down a little and allow more time for the public to review documents and

comment. I'm not sure the true impacts of all the new development of the site have been evaluated. But, if they

have, then they need to be communicated to the public better. Thanks for the opportunity to comment.


